
Hello Debra, 
 
I would like to express my utmost gratitude and appreciation for the incredible honor of being 
selected as one of the recipients for the $1,000 Foundation Scholarship for the May 2023 cycle. 
It is truly a privilege to receive this recognition among such a talented pool of applicants. 
 
I am sincerely humbled by the acknowledgment of the selection committee, and I am deeply 
grateful for their belief in my potential and commitment to furthering my education. This 
generous scholarship will undoubtedly alleviate some financial burdens and enable me to focus 
more on my academic pursuits. 
 
It would be my pleasure to have a photo sent to you promptly, as I would be honored to be 
featured on your website. If my image can inspire and encourage other students to apply for 
such remarkable opportunities, I am delighted to contribute in any way possible. it's attached in 
this email. 
 
I would also like to extend my thanks to the FAPSC Foundation for their dedication to 
supporting students' educational journeys. Your commitment to fostering academic excellence 
is truly commendable, and I am immensely grateful for the positive impact you have made on 
my life. 
 
Once again, thank you from the bottom of my heart for this remarkable opportunity. I will make 
every effort to make the most of this scholarship and continue my education with passion and 
determination. 
 
With the utmost gratitude and warm regards, 
 
Samuel U. 
 


